Attachment B
Tuly 14th, 2017

Attention: Jose Velez
Capital Projects Coordinator
Office of Capital Improvement Projects
1700 Convention Center Drive
Miami Beach, FL. 33139

PRUCE HOWARD &
ASSOCIATES, INC.
landscape Architects, dite Dianners
& Golf Course: Dedignrs RE: Recommendation for the Change Order to Install PIP Rubber Surface
at Allison Park (RFQ#01-09/10- Allison Park)

Dear Mr. Velez:

We have reviewed the proposal by GEC Associates dated July 14%, 2017 and titled “REVISED
V Proposal for New rubber surface at playground”. Based on our cost estimates from several different
vendors, the costs given are equal to the current market prices. We are in agreement with the price given
by GEC. Also, with GEC having performed the construction of the site to date, having them continue the

process will allow for their warranty for all materials on site to remain in effect.

As such, we would like to recommend the approval of this change order.

Sincerely yours,

Brecee Vousng)

Bruce Howard

4872 S.W. 7224 Avenue — Miami, FL 33155 — (305) 668-3196 — Fax (305) 668-2871



